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5th April 2019 

 

Student Eco-Committee 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Eco-club has proved to be a real success and the children at Hipsburn Primary have 

demonstrated that they really care about our Planet. So, as well as continuing with the 

club we have decided to start an Eco-committee and work towards the Eco-School 

Award. 

 

The children will vote to elect a representative from each year group. The 

representatives will attend the Eco-committee meetings and communicate information 

and ideas to and from the committee.  

 

All pupils from Reception to Year 6 will be given the opportunity to demonstrate why 

they will be a good committee member and a vote will take place in the first week back. 

Pupils will have the opportunity to share their views and ideas to their class during 

RE/PSHE lessons. 

 

If your child would like to become a member of the Eco Committee; we would like them 

to submit a short application to their class teacher by Thursday 25th April 

The application should include: 

- Their name and Year group 

- Why they want to join the Eco –committee 

- Ideas they may have to improve environmental awareness at Hipsburn 

- Details of environmental issues that they are particularly passionate about 

 

We look forward to hearing their ideas. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Fender 

Class Teacher 
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